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Starting in February 2024, the Manitoba Emergency Services College will pilot the opportunity 
to enroll in a single track of the Public Fire Paramedic Program. Prospective students will have 
the opportunity to enroll in either the Fire Rescue or Primary Care Paramedic portion of the 
Program for the 2024/25 academic year. Starting in May 2024, 12 seats will be available for 
single track enrollment: 
 

• 5 seats for the fire rescue  
• 8 seats available for the Primary Care Paramedic 

 
This transition creates an opportunity for the Manitoba Emergency Services College and 
municipalities to grow emergency services capacity in Manitoba by offering flexible options for 
communities.  
 
Please consider options for how your community can support prospective students who may 
be interested in this new opportunity and please share this information with community 
members. 
 
Prospective students may be eligible for funding through entities such as Manitoba Student 
Aid or the Workforce and Industry Programs and Partnerships branch. Funding is granted on 
case-by-case basis and prospective students should contact their preferred funding service 
provider for more information. 
 
For more information, please contact the Manitoba Emergency Services College by telephone 
at (204) 726-6855, or by email at firecomm@gov.mb.ca. 
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